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Comments: Please do not wipe out Thunder Basin's prairie dogs! Our wildlife are continually and systematically

being decimated for the good of ranchers and development. But mostly ranching interests, in Wyoming. How is it

the black-footed ferret plan in TBNG can be overturned anyway? This is such an important area for so many

species, not the least of which are prairie dogs and the extremely rare black-footed ferret. I've heard and read

that prairie dogs are a keystone species that effects well over a hundred other animal and plant species. And

there remains just a fraction of their original numbers in this state. We do far more damage than good in the

name of livestock grazing, when it means killing the native wildlife and destroying habitat. Those of you in charge

at the Forest Service should feel pretty small, letting ranchers tell you what to do. Leave the Grasslands Plan

alone. Or do what's right for prairie dogs and every species that depends on them. Please!?


